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PURPOSE:  
Council is requested to approve a service contract with Johnson Controls Inc. for HVAC maintenance services. 
The scope of the contract includes preventative maintenance, repair labor and materials for the contracted 
equipment. This contract covers HVAC systems at 41 city facilities. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
Johnson Controls Inc. has provided HVAC services for the City of High Point for over 35 years. JCI has an 
assigned technician that works exclusively on City facilities with additional technicians available. They have a 
24/7 response for emergencies included in the contract. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The five-year contract amount is $1,493,590.09.  The annual breakdown is: 
 
FY 2022 - $281,324.52 
FY 2023 - $289,764.26 
FY 2024 - $298,457.18 
FY 2025 - $307,410.90 
FY 2026 - $316,633.23 
 
Funds are available in the FY 2021-2022 budget for the first-year contract amount. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTIONS REQUESTED: 
Staff recommends and asks the Council to approve the HVAC contract to Johnson Controls Inc. in the amount of 
$1,493,590.09 and authorize the appropriate city official to execute all necessary documents.  




